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CORRESPONDENCE FROM MS GILLIAN MACKENZIE 

Further to the minute sent to you by J;~-i,-~---’. enclosing correspondence from Ms 
Mackenzie. Ms Mackenzie has phoned the Private Office to give further information relating to 
the case which she would like me to pass on to you. This is as follows: 

The officer originally dealing with the case was Paul Close at Gosport CID. The investigation 
began in October 1998 and was an allegation of unlawful killing against a doctor who had 
treated Ms Mackenzie’s mother. CID told Ms Mackenzie that there was no case to answer. 

Mrs Mackenzie subsequently made a complaint to the Chief Constable of Hampshire, as she 
believed that the allegation was not investigated properly. The complaint was sent to the 
Professional Standards Committee. 

February 1999, Mrs Mackenzie was informed that the CPS had looked at the case and 
concluded that there was no prospect of conviction. 

April 1999, Mrs Mackenzie made a statement to the Professional Standards Committee via a 
letter. 

November 1999, the case was apparently reinvestigated by the police. 

November 2000, papers were sent to the CPS. 

January 2001, the papers are received by Paul Close at CPS. 

May 2001, 
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